#### **Entomology**

### STUDENT NEWS

#### August 2015

Welcome Back! We are so looking forward to a grand year and the promise of many good things to come.

The new graduate office space is coming along and will be ready soon. What a wonderful facility it will be. It is amazing what a little wiring, paint, floor covering, and furniture can do. We hope you will enjoy this new facility.

We extend special greetings to all of our new graduate and undergraduate students. Be sure to check out all the welcome events on campus. Enjoy!

Best regards,

Dr. Dan Herms, Chair (herms.2@osu.edu)

Dr. Carol Anelli, Associate Chair (anelli.7@osu.edu)

#### **OVEA News**

The 2015 Ohio Valley Entomological Association meeting will take place on October 23 at the University of Kentucky in the E. S. Good Barn.

The call for abstracts will be posted in September.



## 2015 Entomology GS Awards

On July 29, the winners of the 2015 departmental graduate student awards were announced at the annual departmental picnic.
Congratulations to all.

Susan W. Fisher Teaching Award: Erin O'Brien

David J. Horn Service Award: Andrea Kautz

Lowell R. "Skip" Nault Research Award: Carlos Esquivel

James E. Tew Extension Award: MaLisa Spring



#### **Events Calendar**

- Graduate Student Welcome & Resource Fair August 24
- Departmental Semester Kickoff August 31
- Welcome Lunch September 3
- OVEA October 23

#### **NCB ESA News**

Once again, OSU entomology graduate students did an amazing job representing our department at the North Central Branch of the Entomological Society of America meeting in June. Congratulations to all participants.

#### **Posters**

Kayla Perry – 1<sup>st</sup> Place PhD Andrea Kautz – 1<sup>st</sup> Place MS

#### Talks

MaLisa Spring – 3<sup>rd</sup> Place MS

**Triplehorn Pinning Challenge**MaLisa Spring – 1<sup>st</sup> Place
Alice Vossbrinck – 2<sup>nd</sup> Place
Andrea Kautz – 3<sup>rd</sup> Place
Kayla Perry – 4<sup>th</sup> Place

#### **August 2015 Entomology Student News**

# Entomology Graduate and Undergraduate Semester Kickoff

Howlett Hall Green Roof

Monday, August 31

From 4:30 - 6:00 p.m.

Snacks and beverages provided

We wish to welcome our new undergraduate and graduate students while welcoming back our established student body.

Please do come. Our departmental community won't be complete without you!

At the end of the day people won't remember what you said or did, they will remember how you made them feel.

Mya Angelou



Don't miss out on a free lunch!



Horticulture and Crop Science Plant Pathology & Entomology

Invite you to the 2015

**Welcome Back Cookout** 

Thursday, September 3 11:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. Kottman Hall Gazebo and Lobby

#### New Graduate Student Welcome & Resource Fair

Don't forget to visit the programs provided by the Graduate School on August 24. Meet new fellow graduate students and Graduate School staff.

RSVP requested. Please visit the Graduate School website for details.

http://www.gradsch.ohiostate.edu/eventregistration/



Entomology 216 Kottman Hall 2021 Coffey Road Columbus, OH 43210 Phone: 614-292-8209 entomology.osu.edu